Lake Lemon Conservancy District

Board of Directors

2009 Public Budget Hearing

Benton Township Senior Citizens Building

September 3, 2008
The September 3, 2008 Public Hearing for the Lake Lemon Conservancy District’s Proposed 2009 Budget was held at the Benton Township Senior Citizens Building and was called to order by Treasurer Dennis Friesel at 6:00 p.m.

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Marty Mann, Dennis Friesel, Dave Hobson, and Bruce Cassal.  ALSO PRESENT:  Bob Madden, Manager. 

I. OPENING COMMENTS (Friesel)

· Dennis Friesel, Treasurer opened the hearing at 6:00pm.
· No Freeholders or members of the public attended the hearing.

II. PUBLIC COMMENT
· None

III. NEW BUSINESS / CORRESPONDENCE FOR FUTURE AGENDA 

· None

IV. ADJOURNMENT 
FRIESEL MOTIONED TO ADJOURN THE HEARING.  MANN SECONDED THE MOTION.  ALL “AYES.”  MOTION CARRIED.  HEARING ADJOURNED AT 6:15 P.M.

Minutes submitted by:

Bob Madden
Manager
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